




students graduating. The reimbursement practice is inconsistent across the
corporation and it needs to be a consistent practice similar to the FT educational
payment fee program.  Mr Fetzer, Director, Spartan Recreation and Aquatics
Center, explained that currently there is a shared cost with the student so the
Student Union is only providing a partial reimbursement.  He also explained that
there are reimbursement caps currently in place for some of the certifications.

The committee discussed the certification costs. If a certification is $1,000
thousand dollars, and a student is expected to pay the full amount, it may
discourage a student from pursuing that position. We want to support the
certification when it is required for the position but additional certifications
outside of their area, that would be the responsibility of the student to pay.

Ms. Burke will put the information in a format so that it’s consistent and
specifically around student assistant development and certification
reimbursement, and then bring it back to the committee for review.

VI. CLOSED SESSION
A. Human Resource Matters

The Board did not require a closed session.

VII. REPORT OUT OF CLOSED SESSION
Closed session was not required.

VIII. MEETING ADJOURNMENT
Director Cabrera-Sanchez asked if there were any objections to adjourning the  հ
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